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Thursday, 27 May 2021 

 
Year 5 Trip to Vertigo and Stanborough Park, Welwyn Garden City  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I have booked our Year 5 pupils an exciting trip to Vertigo in Welwyn Garden City. This trip will take 
place on Thursday, 8 July 2021. The trip will include the activities ‘high crazy climb’ and ‘plummet’ 
in addition to the full Hawks View high ropes or monkey trail ropes course.  
 

 
 
 
The cost of the trip is £16 per child. This includes the coach travel to and from Welwyn Garden City 
and all the activities at Vertigo. Children should be sent into school with a packed lunch in a named 
carrier bag. Children will have a picnic lunch in Stanborough Park and in the afternoon will 
complete a lake walk. Parents of children in receipt of the pupil premium grant may use this to fund 
their child’s trip. Please note that although the contributions are a voluntary contribution if we do 
not receive enough contributions the trip may not be able to go ahead.  
 
Please note only children who are 1.4 metres tall are allowed to complete the ‘hawks’ course. 
Children under this height should opt to do the ‘monkey trail.’ As the monkey trail is a little lower 
please also select this option if your child may in anyway be nervous around the activity.  
 
I am sure this will be a memorable experience for our pupils and will also provide a good bonding 
opportunity for the group.  Please complete and return the reply slip, ideally by Friday 28 May or no 
later than Monday 7 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

James Edwards 

 
Mr J Edwards 
Headteacher 



 

 

 
Dear Mr Edwards and Mrs Reed  
 
I give permission for my child ____________________________ to attend the trip to 
Stanborough Park at Vertigo on the 8 July 2021. 
 
I agree to pay £16.00 towards the cost of the trip. [  ] 
 
My child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant and would like this to fund my child’s trip. 
[  ] 
 
My child is 1.4 metres tall or over and would like to opt for high hawkes.* [  ] 
 
My child is less than 1.4 metres tall or would be happier doing the monkey trail. [  ] 
 
All children will get to do the climbing wall and the plunge drop. 
 
 
Print Name __________________ Signed: _____________________ 
 
 
Date: _______________________ 
 
 
*Please note the instructors view on your child’s height is final. The children have been 
measuring each other and there does appear to be quite a few Year 5s under 1.4 metres 
at the moment.  


